
                                              December 28, 2020 

 

     URGENT NOTICE CONSERVE WATER 
                     To The Water Customers   
          Hornbrook CSD Public Water System 
 
There is a lower amount of water in our storage tank at this 
time and we are very concerned that the supply cannot keep up 
with the demand without emergency conservation efforts. We 
are running all three pumps at this time and are checking out 
the water levels on the three wells. 

 
Therefore, we are asking that residents Of Hornbrook conserve 
water until storage tank is filled or a leak is found or 
repaired.  Please check your water lines on your property and 
make sure you do not have a water leak and if you would 
please let us know by calling the water plant and leave a 
message let us know by calling 530-475-3730. 
In the meantime please help conserve water by: 
Take shorter showers. 
Fix leaks. 
Turn off the faucet when brushing teeth. 
Limit landscape irrigation.   
This Water Conservation Notice will be rescinded after well 
production  and water production is restored and the water 
storage tank has been filled. 
 
Thank you, HCSD 
 


